Filed: 07/27/2017 WEQC

GOOD BENTONITE COMPANY, LLC

(FORMALY GOOD MINING COMPANY, LLC)

Brian (Pablo) Good Danae Good
307-272-7495 307-272-1448
July 27, 2017

Good Bentonite Company believes the bond set by the WDEQ for permit #533 is not accurate. It
includes lands that the DEQ required GBC to reclaim at the Beaver Creek site. We feel the bond should
be much lower.

Thank you,

Brian Good
Good Bentonite Company, LLC
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